
Eagle Springs August 2022




Eagle Springs Monthly News and Notes


	 The Horseshoe Bend fence project is moving along. The fence looks great! Any 
questions should be referred to Shelli Bartlett sbartlett@sentrymgt.com or by calling her at 
208-323-1080 Ext 59508.

	 

	 Remember that 4th quarter assessments are due on October 1st. There are several 
ways to pay - just check the Sentry website for more information. www.sentrymgt.com 


	 Due to the lack of a quorum, our August Board meeting had to be canceled. The next 
Board meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, September 13th at 7:00 PM at the Clubhouse. This 
is 1 week earlier than normal. Please plan on attending…we’d love to see you there!


  

Mark Your Calendars 
Too Hot To Cook


Food Trucks Will Be In Our Neighborhood  
                                   

August 25th……4:30-7:30 PM - The Rusty Dog 
September 14th….4:30-7:30 - Tony’s Tamales 

	 Food Trucks will be at the Clubhouse Parking Lot


Come and enjoy some food and our neighbors!
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